
 
11th October 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Early Closure Thursday 14th October 2021 
There will be an early closure of the school on Thursday 14th October 2021.  School will start 
as normal at 8.25am but will end at 12.40pm i.e., at the end of Period 4.  Lunch will be served 
for students.  This is to allow for staff and students to prepare for our Sixth Form Open 
Evening.  This year the Wimbledon College is hosting this event. 
 
Normal Start Friday 15th October 2021 
There will be no late start on Friday 15th October 2021. School starts as normal, with 
registration at: 
 
YEAR 7   8:30AM    
YEAR 8   8:35AM     
YEAR 9   8:35AM  
YEAR 10 8:35AM  
YEAR 11 8:30AM          
YEAR 12 8:30AM   
YEAR 13 8.35AM 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Julia Waters 
Headteacher 

 


